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23 March 2005

Dear Mr. De Mitsura,
Subject: Iraqis Rebuilding lraq (C10-01)

This is to refer to our discussions at the Steering Committee meeting of 22 March 2005
and to confirm that UNDP, as executing agent of the above mentioned project, and IOM
as implementing partner, will do their utmost to ensure that the project allocation of $ 2.7
million is fully committed during 2005.

As regards the concemn expressed by UNHCR, it will be addressed through the planned
public information campaign as well as the individual contracts which will be signed with
individual Iraqi experts. Nonetheless, the project team will liaise closely with UNHCR in
this regard.

Best regards.

Boualem Akt6uf
Country Director

Mr. Staffan De Mistura,
Deputy SRSG and Chairman of the UNDG ITF Steering Committee

UNAMI - Amman
c.C. Mr. Rafiq Tschannen,

Chief of the Mission,
IOM Iraq
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